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To All Continental View Estate Homeowners: 

 

The annual meeting was held on February 24, 2005 at the Louisville Rec. Center.  Please 

refer to the CVEHOA web site http://cvehoa.home.att.net for an in depth report of the 

meeting. 

 

As a result of the second vote, the new board will proceed with resurfacing the tennis 

courts.    

 

The elected board and committee members for 2005 are as follows: 

 

Board of Directors: 

Butch Wilson  303-665-2794  President 

Jack Barnard  303-666-7392  Vice-President 

Roger Holmes  303-665-8041  Treasurer 

Sharon Szabados 303-665-8768  Secretary 

Richard Osgood 303-666-4118 

 

Architectural and Landscape Committee: 

Sheree Burcar  303-665-0199  

Mike Menaker  303-665-9811 

Don Grohne  303-666-9842 

 

Contact the Architectural and Landscape Committee if you are planning any exterior 

projects, i.e., landscaping, painting, decks, enclosures, fences, roof replacement, etc.  

These plans must be submitted on paper and reviewed by the committee.  Requests will 

be returned within 30 days. 

 

Grounds Maintenance Committee: 

Dorinda Gonzalez 303-666-7392 

Diane Osgood  303-666-4118 

Sharon Szabados 303-665-8768   

 

Contact the Grounds Maintenance Committee if you notice broken sprinkler heads, poor 

water coverage or fence damage. 

 

Web Site Manager 

Fred Langer  303-666-1207 


